16/1/6/3
STATE PROTOCOL CIRCULAR NOTE NO P14 OF 2016
The Department of International Relations and Cooperation of the Republic of South Africa
presents its compliments to Heads of Diplomatic Missions and International Organizations
accredited to the Republic of South Africa and has the honour to inform that the Department has

made amendments to the vehicle application forms (DMV forms and DAQO).

The Department has amended the vehicle application forms to allow diplomatic missions and

international organisations to complete the forms electronically.

The new vehicle application forms are available on the Departmental website; follow the link to

State Protocol and then Diplomatic Immunities and Privileges (DIAP) to access the certificates.

The Department requests that diplomatic missions and international organisations commence
with the use of the new vehicle application forms with effect from 01 April 2016. The Directorate
Diplomatic Immunities and Privileges will accept the new forms from the mentioned date

onwards. Applications in the old format will not be processed after 30 April 2016.

The Department of International Relations and Cooperation of the Republic of South Africa
avail's itself of this opportunity to renew to Heads of Diplomatic Missions and International
Organizations accredited to the Republic of South Africa the assurances of its highest

consideration.
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